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17 June 2014 

Mr. John Morter 
GEOINT Branch. Joint Intelligence Center 
U.S. Special Operations Command 
MaciDill, AfB, Florida 33544 

Dear Mr. Morter: 

This letter is to confinn that we are in ret^ipt of the "Notice to Appeal". This document will 
be reviewed by the approjpriate personnel and a response will be provided at the conclusion 
of their review. Thanks for the opportunity to assist you with your concerns and we will 
contmd you in the near future. 

Stepien Norton 
Director of Securi^ 
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